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Parksville Fire Department Members Receive NFPA 1001 Certification 
 
Parksville, BC - At the October 6, 2014, regular meeting of Council, eight members of the Parksville Volunteer 
Fire Department were presented with certificates for successful completion of the National Fire Protection 
Association (NFPA) 1001 Standard for Firefighter Professional Qualifications Level I and II certification program.  
 
The NFPA 1001 is the training standard for career firefighters and requires more than 300 hours of training 
above and beyond regular PVFD requirements. In total, 24 members of the Parksville Volunteer Fire Department 
have now completed this certification process. As a result, 60% of the department now meets the standard for 
career professional firefighters.  
 
The Parksville Volunteer Fire Department is extremely fortunate to have volunteer members who display such 
commitment and dedication to their continuing education and their invaluable role as firefighters in our 
community. 
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